
Hello again from Disaster Relief!  

In September we were given the 
opportunity to go to the foreign mission field 
and join a team of mission builders from 
Westwood MBC in Romania to start building 
a house for a pastor. We were able to get a 
good start on this project. Over the next year 
they should be able to finish this project. 

While we were away Hurricane 
Dorian turned away from Florida but not 
before it destroyed some of the Bahamas. 
We have begun raising funds for this 
upcoming trip, and at this time that date is 
still to be determined. If you would like to 
volunteer for this trip make sure you have a 
valid passport and contact me! People and 
churches alike have already sent support and 
we will join in on the clean up and 
reconstruction. 

Also there was a tropical storm that 
hit East Texas causing major flooding. Our 
team will deploy October 21 and work out of 
Shiloh MBC in the community. Pastor Skipper 
Sauls home was flooded once again, and so 
many others were affected. Please pray for 
us as we work and share the gospel. 

I have had several opportunities to 
preach and share the ministry this month. 
Churches are showing interest in our ministry 
and some are joining with support. We are so 
grateful for your prayers and support.
Paul Stansell, 
National Director
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Ministry Update
Prayers Needed!

Please continue to 
pray for sister Elaine 

Jackson as she 
continues to fight the 

good fight against 
cancer. She will be 

completing her 
treatments soon but 

still has a long road go 
for recovery. She has 
had several setbacks 

this month but she 
remains in good spirits 
and continues to give 
all praise to the Lord. 


